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BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  CA 95060

SUBJECT: DONATION OF SURREY FOR USE AT QUAIL HOLLOW RANCH

Dear Members of the Board:

Bill Lane, former owner of Quail Hollow Ranch, has donated a surrey (see attachment A) to the
County of Santa Cruz for use at Quail Hollow Ranch. The surrey was at the Ranch when his
family purchased Quail Hollow in the late 1930’s. Mr. Lane recently had Donald G. Weston of
Mariposa restore the surrey. It is now in excellent condition and will be put on exhibit at Quail
Hollow Ranch County Park. The surrey is valued at $15,000.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board:

1. Accept the donation of the surrey from Bill Lane

2. Request the Chair of the Board send Mr. Lane a thank you letter for his generous
donation.

Dire tor
f

REFOMMENDED:

-
SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer

cc: CAO, Auditor-Controller, County Counsel, Parks

The Mission of the Santa Cruz County Department of Parks, Open Space and Cultural Services is to provide safe, well designea
and maintained parks and a wide variety of recreational and cultural opportunities for our diverse community



Draft

Thank You letter

0394

Mr. L. W. “Bill” Lane, Jr. A.O.
3000 Sand Hill Road
Building Two, Suite 215
Menlo Park, CA 94025-7113

Dear Mr. Lane,

On behalf of the Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors I would like to take this opportunity to
thank you for your most recent donation of the beautifully restored surrey. Supervisor Almquist has
told us all about the surrey and how special it is for it to be returned to the Ranch in such pristine
condition. We know that the carriage will be viewed and enjoyed by the thousands of people who
visit Quail Hollow Ranch each year.

Your generosity and continued interest in Quail Hollow Ranch County Park is greatly appreciated
by the Board.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Mardi Wormhoudt
Chair



Attachment A


